
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 July 2005 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided: 
 
 1. That the Community Recreation Adviser report back to the Board for approval, with all 

applications received for the seeding grant for beach-based education and health and safety 
programmes for young people in the Burwood/Pegasus area. 

 
 2. To request a report back within three months on whether there is a coastal plan in the 

Canterbury Civil Defence Emergency Management Group Plan, as requested in the Board’s 
submission in February 2005. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


